
Friends of Oak Farm 
(Oak Farm Schools Parent / Teacher Association) 

 

 July 2014 
Dear Year 6 Parents 
 
As you know the time is rapidly approaching for your children to leave the familiar surroundings of Oak Farm and spread 
their wings and go off to High School.  Whilst we, as parents, may have a tear in our eye, our children will be very excited. 
With this in mind, we’d like to see them off with a leavers evening and disco to remember; a memory that they will treasure 
for many years to come.  This event will take place on the evening of Thursday 17th July 2014 and all year 6 children and 
their families are invited to attend.  
 
You really do not want to miss out on this event – the previous leavers evenings have been quite superb. The children, 
teachers and parents who were in attendance all commented that it provided a wonderful and fitting finale to the children’s 
time at Oak Farm. 
 
The evening will begin with a presentation delivered by the Year 6 staff and children. This will include presentations of the 
Pupils’ Pupil Awards, pupil memories of Oak Farm and some musical interludes! Each child will also receive their Year 6 
Leavers Book and a special T Shirt which has been printed with a design created by the children. This will be followed by a 
BBQ (please complete the slip below for food requirements) for all (in and around the downstairs hall), after which the 
year 6 children will depart for a disco (in the upstairs hall) and a special raffle. We call it a special raffle because two lucky 
winners will be presented with £25 worth of Amazon vouchers! As usual drinks and sweets will be available to purchase at 
the disco. During the time of the disco, parents will remain downstairs and we will be providing beer, wine and soft drinks 
for purchase at the FoOF bar. This will give you the opportunity to chat and mingle with other parents. 
 
The evening will begin at 6.30pm and finish around 9.30pm and will cost £15.00 per family. Tickets will be issued prior to 
the event. 
 
We understand that not all parents will be able to attend, but please try as this really is a fantastic evening. If you have other 
commitments and are unfortunately unable to attend but would like your child to, we are offering individual child tickets 
for £10.00.  It goes without saying that your child will need collecting at the end of the evening. 
 
Kindly complete the slip below and return it with the correct money, in an envelope marked “Year 6 Leavers Evening and 

Disco” to your child’s class teacher, on or before the latest date of Wednesday 9th July ,  and we will arrange for your 
tickets to be issued. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mr Mills and the FoOF Committee 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - - - 
 
LEAVERS EVENING AND DISCO –  17th JULY 2014 
 

Please Return Completed Slip to Class Teachers on or before Wednesday 9th July  – Thank You 

 
Childs Name: ________________________________________ Class: _______________ 
 
Please supply a ticket for the Leavers Evening and Disco for a family of ______ adults and ______ children. 
                                number                          number 
 

We enclose £............ (cash/cheque – please make cheques payable to Friends of Oak Farm) 

 
BBQ FOOD REQUEST FORM 

 
Please arrange for ______ of MEAT sausages or for ______ of MEAT burgers on the evening. 
                                               number                                                                     number 

 
 

Please arrange for ______ of VEGETARIAN sausages or for ______ of VEGETARIAN burgers on the evening. 
                                                number                                                                                        number 


